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SHRM Talks to Workplace Safety Co-Chair About Company
Policies Based on Employee Vaccination Status

News

6.25.21 

In an interview with SHRM, Todd Logsdon discusses the fact that many businesses have created

workplace policies with different mask and social distancing rules based on employees’ inoculation

status. He explains that “from a workplace safety perspective, there is really no problem

differentiating between vaccinated and unvaccinated.” But he also notes that for issues outside of the

Occupational Safety and Health Administration’s (OSHA’s) jurisdiction, employers’ policies need to

take into account reasonable accommodations for disability-related or religious reasons. Todd also

encourages employers to consider the employee morale issues that might be associated with having

different policies for different employees based on their vaccination status.

 To read the article visit SHRM (subscription required).

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Todd B. Logsdon

Partner

502.561.3971

Email

Service Focus

https://www.shrm.org/ResourcesAndTools/legal-and-compliance/employment-law/Pages/Separate-Policies-Based-on-Vaccination-Status.aspx
mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/todd-b-logsdon.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/todd-b-logsdon.html
tel:502.561.3971
mailto:tlogsdon@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

Service Focus

Workplace Safety and Catastrophe Management

Trending

COVID-19/Vaccine Resource Center

Related Offices

Louisville

https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/practices/workplace-safety-and-catastrophe-management/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/services/trending/covid_19-resource-center/index.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/offices/louisville.html

